A Sovereign National Management Company

June 30, 1993

Dennis Parker

NATIONAL SANITARY SUPPLY CO.
2055 W. Parkway Blvd.
West Valley City, UT 84119

Dear Dennis:

I'd like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous contribution to
Sovereign/Emerson for our recent company conference, as well as for your presentation.

Thanks to companies such as yours, the conference was a huge success. Your presentation
was enjoyed by all who attended, and your contribution was a big factor in the conferences’
success.

We look forward to more successful conferences in the future, as well as wishing you much
success for your company.

Again, we thank you for joining us and for your generosity.

Truly yours,
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Marlys Laver
Regional Vice President
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